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Coast Guard Foundation Opens Applications for 2025 Scholarships 
Applications From Children of Coast Guard Members 

Will Be Accepted February 1 – April 1 
 
Stonington, Conn. – The Coast Guard Foundation, a non-profit organization committed to 
strengthening the Coast Guard community and service by supporting members and families, is 
pleased to announce that applications for the 2025 Coast Guard Foundation scholarship season 
will be accepted from February 1 to April 1, 2025. This annual scholarship program provides 
financial assistance to Coast Guard children pursuing higher education through college or trade 
school to support tuition, room and board, fees, books, and other education expenses. 
 
The Coast Guard Foundation awards more than 200 scholarships to college-aged dependents 
of active-duty, reservists, and retired Coast Guard members each year. Eligible applicants can 
be dependents of either enlisted members or commissioned officers and may attend a 
community college, four-year university, or trade school. Scholarships are renewable for up to 
four years if recipients continue to meet eligibility requirements. 
 
Since the program’s inception in 1990, the Coast Guard Foundation has awarded more than 
$8.2 million in scholarships. 
 
All interested high school seniors and college-age children of Coast Guard members should 
check eligibility requirements and application instructions at coastguardfoundation.org/apply.  
 
For more information on the scholarship program, visit: 
https://coastguardfoundation.org/news/2025-scholarship-season-for-high-school-seniors-
college-students-apply-february-1.   
 
To learn more about the Coast Guard Foundation or to help support its work, please visit 
coastguardfoundation.org. 
 
About The Coast Guard Foundation 

The Coast Guard Foundation is committed to ensuring all Coast Guard members and families have the resources 

they need to build resilience throughout their lives. Founded in 1969, we’re a vital partner to the Coast Guard—

tackling the toughest challenges confronting our heroes and strengthening the entire community. Coast Guard 

members sacrifice so much to protect our nation. We must stand together and show them our appreciation so they 

can remain always ready. Join us at coastguardfoundation.org. 
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